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NHVIM Fact Sheet Brake Testing  
 
VACC members are reminded that from 1 July 2016 the National Heavy Vehicle Inspection Manual 
(NHVIM) Version 2.1 will be the national standard for heavy vehicle inspections in all participating 
jurisdictions. 
  
In an effort to make participants as familiar as possible with the mandated requirements under the 
standard, VACC provides you with the following link to the  NHVIM Fact Sheet – Brake testing.    
  
The National Heavy Vehicle Regulator has advised VACC that the fact sheet will provide clarification on 
the braking requirements in Section 2 Brakes of the NHVIM Version 2.1.  
  
We urge you to make all relevant staff within your businesses aware of the NHVIM Fact Sheet. 
  
Regards 
  

 
  
Michael McKenna 
VACC Industry Policy Advisor  
03 9829 1280 
mmckenna@vacc.com.au 
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